
 
 

23rd March 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

There are many benefits to cycling into school, particularly at the moment when social distancing has never been 

more important. In order to support students who wish to cycle in, the school has arranged for Dr Bike to 

attend on Friday 23rd April. They not only service bikes but can carry out minor repairs onsite. If you would like 

your child to benefit from this free service, please respond to the attached survey by 26th March so we have a 

rough idea of numbers. 

This will be at no expense to yourself but please be aware that bikes will be seen using a first come, first serve 

system on the day. 

 

(Please see link sent to you via email) 

 

Kindest Regards, 

Mr Wylde 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


